FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 30, 1973

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
Judy Prentice, 753-3125

Indian su

Indian students from all of Washington's state colleges and universities have been invited to an all-day workshop at The Evergreen State College June 1.

Sponsored by the Evergreen Native American Student Association, the conference will feature workshops on college applications, financial aide problems and recruitment of Indian students, as well as rap sessions on correctional institutions and on current Indian problems.

Guest speaker for the event will be Robert Lake, a dean of Humbolt State College, Arcata, California. Lake will discuss "Why Indians Should Go To School" at the opening meeting at 9:30 a.m. Meeting places have not yet been established.

Paul Ortega, an Indian performer from Albuquerque, New Mexico, will top off the afternoon activities with songs and music at 5 p.m. A potlatch dinner is scheduled for 6 p.m. and a showing of Indian films for 7:30 p.m.

The recently opened College @ Recreation Center has been made available to conference participants, and a dance has been scheduled for 9 p.m.

Persons interested in attending the all-day session can contact the Evergreen NASA office from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. at 753-3147 or call 943-9606 after 5 p.m.

-30-